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Weeks 16 & 17 commencing 

As many of you will be aware the first phase of piling is now complete. The first phase of piling is the longest of the 

three phases. A period of 2 months is expec

The fine summer weather has meant that the earthworks to the water meadow are now also complete. Birds are 

already using the ponds which will be further enhanced by seeding works, planting and public pathways in the next 

coming months. The photographs below show the extent of the water meadow area.

Germany Lane is now fully open again to pedestrians.

The next two weeks. Please note that during the next two weeks we will be importing stone into site off 

Fordlands Road again. The stone will form the new carriageway embankments.

Towards the end of week 17 the installation of drainage pipes and manholes will commence to the east of Fordlands 

Road. 

We do not anticipate any disruption to traffic using the A19 or Fordlands Road

weeks but please be aware of stone deliveries using the site entrances off Fordlands Road.

 

Safety for children and the wider public.
Please be assured that the different areas of works will be securely fenced at all 

public. 

We will be receiving further deliveries of stone to site this week. Each delivery will be guided into site by one of our 

employees once traffic and pedestrians are clear from the site entrance. Please be patient if

short time whilst these manoeuvres take place.

Pedestrians will be given right of way along the footpaths of Fordlands Road but please be aware of deliveries using 

the entrances to site off Fordlands Road on occasion.

 

With regards 
 

Lucie Jones   Pre Contracts Manager 
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As many of you will be aware the first phase of piling is now complete. The first phase of piling is the longest of the 

three phases. A period of 2 months is expected before the piling recommences. 

The fine summer weather has meant that the earthworks to the water meadow are now also complete. Birds are 

already using the ponds which will be further enhanced by seeding works, planting and public pathways in the next 

coming months. The photographs below show the extent of the water meadow area. 

Germany Lane is now fully open again to pedestrians. 

Please note that during the next two weeks we will be importing stone into site off 

ain. The stone will form the new carriageway embankments. 

the installation of drainage pipes and manholes will commence to the east of Fordlands 

We do not anticipate any disruption to traffic using the A19 or Fordlands Road or footpath closures in the next few 

weeks but please be aware of stone deliveries using the site entrances off Fordlands Road.

Safety for children and the wider public.  
Please be assured that the different areas of works will be securely fenced at all times to ensure the safety of the 

We will be receiving further deliveries of stone to site this week. Each delivery will be guided into site by one of our 

employees once traffic and pedestrians are clear from the site entrance. Please be patient if

short time whilst these manoeuvres take place. 

Pedestrians will be given right of way along the footpaths of Fordlands Road but please be aware of deliveries using 

the entrances to site off Fordlands Road on occasion.  
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As many of you will be aware the first phase of piling is now complete. The first phase of piling is the longest of the 

The fine summer weather has meant that the earthworks to the water meadow are now also complete. Birds are 

already using the ponds which will be further enhanced by seeding works, planting and public pathways in the next 

 

Please note that during the next two weeks we will be importing stone into site off 

the installation of drainage pipes and manholes will commence to the east of Fordlands 

or footpath closures in the next few 

weeks but please be aware of stone deliveries using the site entrances off Fordlands Road. 

times to ensure the safety of the 

We will be receiving further deliveries of stone to site this week. Each delivery will be guided into site by one of our 

employees once traffic and pedestrians are clear from the site entrance. Please be patient if you are held up for a 

Pedestrians will be given right of way along the footpaths of Fordlands Road but please be aware of deliveries using 


